
























































































































































Review report

To: the Board of Stichting Aids Foundation East-West

Introduction

We have reviewed the financial statements of Stichting Aids Foundation Last-West,
Amsterdam, as at 31 December 2013. Management is responsible for the preparation of the
financial statements in accordance with the Guideline for annual reporting 650 ‘Fundraising
Institutes’ of the Dutch Accounting Standards Board. Our responsibility is to issue a review
report on these [inancial statements.

Scope

We conducted our review in accordance with Dutch law, including the Dutch Standard 2400
‘Engagements to review financial statements’. This requires that we plan and perform the
review to obtain moderate assurance about whether the financial statements are free of material
misstatement. A review is limited primarily to inquiries of company personnel and analytical
procedures applied to financial data and therefore provides less assurance than an audit. We
have not performed an audit and, accordingly, we do not express an audit opinion.

Conclusion

Based on our review, nothing has come to our attention that causes us to believe that the
accompanying financial statements do not give a true and fair view of the financial position of
Stichting Aids Foundation East-West as at 31 December 2013, and of its results for the year
then ended in accordance with the Guideline for annual reporting 650 ‘Fundraising Institutes’ of
the Dutch Accounting Standards Board.

Amstelveen, 23 April 2014
KPMG Accountants N.V.
E. Breijer RA
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